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Letter from the President

My Dear Neighbors,

I hope that you and your families are well, and that you cele-
brated and enjoyed the Fourth of July festivities with your

families and friends.

As of today, there is an increased participation in our finan-
cial commitments, but we still have about a hundred mem-
bers who have not yet paid either the POA dues or the patrol
subscription. It is important to all of us that we increase the
patrol hours to help reduce crime. I encourage all neighbors
to pay their share. My thanks in advance go to our block cap-
tains for asking non-paying neighbors on their blocks to pay.

I am happy that George Hittner together with The Old Braes-
wood Parks Corporation Board are working to upgrade Old
Braeswood Park to make it safer, prettier and enjoyable for a
larger number of neighbors of all ages. George invited an ex-
perienced and knowledgeable park architect (Carmen Posey)
who met with Annette Eldridge, Bob Birenbaum, four other
neighbors, myself and George at the park to explore needs
and possible improvements. Currently we are waiting to hear
from the City Parks Department regarding whether or not we
may proceed to bring them options to upgrade the park at our
own expense. When the city agrees, I hope that we join
hands, give our input, contribute to the project and work to-
gether to have a wonderful park that all of us can enjoy. I am

looking forward to celebrating that day.

The Old Braeswood Cat-Squad funds are low, and they need
our help. They are doing an excellent job and deserve our
support. To donate directly to their account (# 1135) please
call the Vet’s office at 713-664-2287 and ask for Jean.

Dr. Peter Hotez gave an outstanding presentation to our
members at the May 13 membership meeting, which was held
via Zoom. Here is a photo of our gift to him.

Sincerely yours,

Samia Khalil MD
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Remembering

Beadie Lewis
(1917—2021)

Old Braeswood
lost one of its ear-
ly residents , and
a delightful and
thoughtful neigh-
bor on July 2nd
with the death of
Beadie (Beatrice)
Lewis. She was
still living in the
house that she
and her husband
built in 1953 at
2511 Maroneal.
And despite her
age of 104 years, she remained active with two
book clubs and a Mahjong group. Beadie was
interviewed about her life and her house for
the April/May 2013 issue of the Old Braes-
wood newsletter.







